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April 2016 Grand Knight Letter    

 
  Dear Brothers,  
 
   I hope everyone enjoy time with their Family this Easter. Even though 
the Easter season is over, we can continue to carry on the Lenten spirit. 
Continue saying the rosary and attending mass more often.   
    
   I would like to thank the Treval family for another successful Saint Patty’s 
day event, the food, music was good and all in attendance had a great 
time.  
 
  Our annual Easter egg hunt was held on the 19th and it was a fun filled 
event over 30 children came to play games, color, listen to a story and en-
joy snacks. Thanks to Mike Bradley and all his helpers for a wonderful day. 
Awesome Job!   
 
  Thanks to Jim Murphy for running the Good Friday fish fry and all the 
brother Knights and the volunteers that came together to provide a won-
derful meal to all those that came to break bread with us.  
 
The Knight of the Month for February was Brother Rich Russo 

Meetings: 

Council: 1st &3rd Friday of the Month at 8:30 P.M.  

Officers Meets at 7:30 P.M.  

Officers: Tuesday before 3rd Friday of the Month at 8:30 PM. Columbian Club     

Columbian Club: 3rd Friday of the month following K.C. 



 
The Family of the Month for February was The Treval Family 
 
   Next month I will be appointing the Nominating Committee to elect the of-
ficers for the next Columbian year. If you are interested in becoming an of-
ficer please contacted them.  
 
   Brothers, spring is the time of rebirth and inspiration, a time of plans, pro-
jects and event. As you can see below we are extremely busy with the 
State Bowling tournament, membership drives, tootsie roll drives, Wine & 
Food Knight II, First Degree, Please get involved, show your support, with-
out you these events are just a place holder on the calendar.   
 
Currently, we have the following events planned for April:  
April 2/3       State Bowling tournament (FFD Barry Kakos) 
April 9/10     State Bowling tournament (FFD Barry Kakos) 
April 9/10     Membership Drive (St Veronica) (D Idank) 
April 9          Karaoke Night  
April 16/17   Membership Drive (St Al’s) (D Idank) 
April 22/24   Tootsie roll Drive (Russ Taylor) 
April 26         First Degree (7:30) Bar will be Closed 
April 29/30   Tootsie Roll Drive (SR Howell) 
April 30         Wines & Food Knight II (PGK Chuck Clayton) 
  
For additional information go to the KofC 6201 website 
 
“Around us there is the presence of evil. The devil is at work. But in a loud 
voice I say: God is stronger”  
 
Pope Francis   
 
Vivat Jesus,   
Grand Knight,   
Louis McGraw 

 
 
 
 



 

COLUMBIAN CLUB PRESIDENTS LETTER 

 

With the arrival of spring , we here at The Columbian Club would like do some spring 

cleaning.  We’d get a group of people together to clean up the building and grounds.  If any-

one is interested in helping out, please contact myself or any Club officer. We will begin on 

Saturday, April 23rd at 10:00 am. I will have a sign up sheet posted on the board. Any help 

will be greatly appreciated.   

If anyone is interested in running or chairing an event, please see myself or any of the Co-

lumbian Club Officers.  

We are still waiting for the Township to issue the proper permits for the smoke tent. As soon 

as they are received and the inspections are performed, the tent will be available for use. 

Thanks to PCCP Rich Russo for running the Monday night Poker League. It’s been a blast 

and the revenue generated goes a long way in the operations of the Club. 

Thanks goes out to Richie Artale  (aka Earth Tech) for filling the interim Custodian position 

while Br Joe D’Angelo continues his rehab from his unfortunate accident. Thank you again 

to CCVP Jim Murphy for stepping in and cleaning the Club/Hall in Joe’s absence.  

REMINDER: The Blue and Yellow “Chippes” have expired and are now void. The new 

ones are available at the bar. They have a value of $2.50 

Our in house DJ Brian Notte will be performing a Karaoke Knight here at the Club on April 

9th, beginning around 8 p.m. and running till about midnight. There will a request of $5.00 

pp to attend. We will be serving lite fare and appetizers. This event is always a blast so come 

on down and enjoy a fun filled night of music and laughs…..Usually LOTS of laughs! 

Please see the flyer here in the Knightline 

The Horseshoe League will begin on Thursday April 7th.  It will be handicap scoring. So 

you will have fun no matter what your level of shoes are. It will be a 2 person team. If you 

can’t find a knight to play with bring a friend. At least one member must be a Knight in 

good standing. $20.00 to register your team and $ 5.00 per player to play each week. Please 

PGK’s Chris or Rich Lehmann for any info or questions. 

Please remember to keep the Club and Council grounds neat and clean. This is YOUR 

CLUB. Treat it as it is your home. 

            Sincerely, 

                           Jim Londis CCP 





























2016 KOFC 6201 Supporters 

To advertise in The Knight Line you can call Alex at (732) 569-7632 or email Alex at Alex@ocitcs.com 



 

Knights of Columbus  

401 Bartley Road Jackson, NJ 08527  

(732)367-9788  

www.KOFC6201.com  

Please note, to add or remove someone from the prayer list, contact Russ Taylor at wrtaylor@optonline.net 

 

For These We Pray 

 

New Sick and distressed Tony Cecalla  Tim O’Connor, Monica Drumm,  Trause Family, persecuted 

Christians around the world and All Military Personnel Here and Overseas. Beatrice Murphy 

(deceased), Brian Natte, Mike Coscign, Joe D'Angelo, Joe Platts, Mrs. Pat O'Conner,   Camille Caiazza 

(deceased), Jennifer Esquerra, Edna Lehmann, Janice Weinman. Service men and women here and 

abroad Patrick Corrigan, Vincent Guardino, David DeJesus, William Francis Coleman Sr., Martha Ann 

Dinen, Lucy Littlefield, Regina Blackford, Dane Blei Jr, Family, John Callaghan, Kylie Carroll,                 

Bill Coleman, Family, Maryellen Kennedy, Ivy Lynch, Family, Christine Scaronnlello, Gary Trauss

(deceased), Sid & Millie Weinman,  All Military Personnel, Diocese's   

Seminarians 

 


